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ABSOCIATION

January 20, 2011

Donna Moore, PMP

Project Manager - Tax Council
Project Management Consulting, Inc
2930 Briarglen Drive

Atlanta, GA 30340

Chairman Frazier & members of the Special Council on Tax Reform & Fairness for Georgians,

On behalf of Georgia’s cattle farmers and ranchers I want to thank you for the many hours
invested in service to our great State. I also appreciate the way the Special Council reached out to
the public by holding Fact Finding sessions throughout Georgia. Not only did you hold the Fact
Finding sessions, but it is apparent you carefully considered the voices, including many of our
members. The Final Report released earlier this month is evidence of the thorough and
professional manner in which you accomplished your charge.

The Georgia Cattlemen’s Association is supportive of the concepts and principles contained in
the Final Report. We specifically support the “Proposed Agriculture Exemption Language”
which most directly affects our members. We believe the changes proposed for agriculture will
enhance our ability to compete both locally and globally.

If there is any way our organization can be of service to the Special Council do not hesitate to
contact Josh White, executive vice president, at our office in Macon.

Sincerely,
Bill Bryan ;
President



